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Please help us in  
congratulating our  
August Employee of 
the Month, Physical 
Therapist Assistant 
Lindsey Hanko!  
 
Rehabilitation Director Louis 
Alix shared, ñLindsey always 
has a positive attitude and is 
willing to do whatever it 
takes to get the job done. 

She is very dependable, kind, and compassionate 
with our patients. Lindsey is very dedicated to Dove 
Healthcare, and she goes above and beyond to 
make sure our patients have the best stay possible.ò 
 
Lindsey commented, ñI am honored to be Employee 
of the Month. I have worked in the therapy  
department for three years. What I love about  
working here is everyoneôs drive to make each  
patientôs stay the best possible and treating them 
like family. The therapy department is great, and I 
love the unique things we do. Whether it be raising 
monarchs, having themed pot lucks, an herb  
growing contest, or a push up challenge, there is 
truly never a dull moment in the gym! I feel like I 
have gained a whole new family, and I am excited 
to continue to provide excellent care to our patients 
and get them back up on their feet and home 
again.ò Lindsey and her husband Nik live in Eau 
Claire with their 11-month-old son Jace.  

We hope you will join us at these  
special upcoming September events! 
 
September 2  Labor Day Pokeeno 
September 3 Bobôs House for Dogs visits 
September 4 Tony Martin Gospel music 
Evening Accordion music with Debbie Light 
September 5  Joy Day at Dove Healthcare ï 
West Eau Claire 1:30ï3PM  RSVP to recreation 
September 10 Bright Beginnings Daycare  
visits 
September 12 Bingo Party by St James 
September 13 Band Most Wanted entertains 
September 14 Ryan Herman music  
September 18 Birthday Party by Hope  
Lutheran, Two Fretts Up entertains 
September 19 Hymn Sing 
September 25 Concertina music 

Stay Connected 
 
ñSend a note to a resident!ò  
You are invited to go to the homepage of our             
website: 

dovehealthcare-westeauclaire.com and 
send a greeting to your loved one residing with us.  
 
Look for the picture of a white envelope about half 
way down the page. While personal visits to our             
facility are always encouraged, we added this  
feature so you could easily send a greeting 24/7.  

Thank You for Supporting the Bazaar  
Thank you to everyone who stopped into our  
bazaar and supported us by donating or  
purchasing baked goods and/or shopping at the 
various booths. We appreciate your  
support! 
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Help Desk 
Any time clothing is brought  into the facility, 
please write the residentôs name on the label, 
put the label and clothing into the bag, tie the 
bag shut, and then insert the bag  into the 
drop station. This will ensure our laundry de-
partment labels each article of clothing in the bag, 
thus helping to prevent misplaced laundry. In  
addition, there is a copy of our Resident & Family 
Guide and Local Lodging and Restaurant Guide 
located at the Help Desk for families to use as a 

resource.  

Amazing Monarchs 
You just never know what you will find in our 
therapy gym! To our patientsô delight, we have 
been helping to bring new monarchs into the 
world! One aquarium, a lot of milkweed,  
caterpillars, and ta-daé.Rosalie and David had 
the joy of releasing our first nine monarchs in  
July, and it was just beautiful! To date, 46  
butterflies have been released! Thank you to our 
therapy team for bringing the outside world in and 
then back out again. 

Patio Beach Party 

 
 

Thank you to Reinhart Foods 
for coordinating the food tasting 
for our residents and employees.  
Sampling included biscuits and gravy, turkey  
sandwiches, cheesecake, hamburgers, pork  
shoulder, and everyoneôs favorite ï BACON! 

Residents enjoyed a game of fishing and 
beach ball on our 2

nd
 floor patio. Afterwards, 

they were treated to fresh fruit smoothies! 

Residents had fun  
guessing food and  
other item costs at the  
recent Price is Right  
game conducted by  
Recreation Aide  
Mary Jo Daniels. 

If you hear laughing and 
singing coming from the 
2
nd
 floor day room, most 

likely itôs because the 2
nd
 

Wind Singers are here 
entertaining. We are so 
thankful they are volun-
teering to sing here 
monthly! 


